Friday, September 15th *

PROJECT LIT

Attention Project LIT Members: T-shirt orders are due on Monday. Books are here! You have until our next meeting on Wednesday, October 11th, to read them.

LAKE CENTRAL THEATRE COMPANY

The Lake Central Theatre Company is hosting a Theatre workshop for all students grade 5 to 8 on Saturday September 30 from 3:30 to 5:30. The cost is \$10. Information about the camp is on the theatre board outside of Mr. Graber's office. If you have any questions, please see Mr. Gustas in room 801.

ENT INFORMATION:

2024 YEARBOOK ON SALE NOW!

Don't miss the opportunity to give your child a keepsake they will cherish forever. Yearbook Sales Dates:

9/11 - 10/31 FALL SALE \$30

11/01 - 12/31 SEMESTER 1 SALE \$35

01/01 - 04/01 SEMESTER 2 SALE \$40

Yearbooks must be ordered online. Please visit:

https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888

No orders will be accepted in school.

Please contact Karen Sulek at ksulek@lcscmail.com if you have any questions.

IMPORTANT LIBRARY NEWS

In the next few weeks, all middle school students will be provided with a Lake County Public Library digital access card. This card allows students to access all of the public library's online resources, including databases, ebooks and digital magazines. These free resources can be extremely helpful as your student completes school work, projects and research. If you do not wish for your student to have this card, please feel free to return it to school or discard it when your student brings it home.

APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS



Educational technology and its funding change daily. To keep up with these changes and their accompanying expenses, our school is participating in our local Strack & Van Til's Apples for the Students Program. The program enables our school to earn computers and lpads, sporting goods, audio visual equipment, and science supplies, with choices from hundreds of other awards, too! And, they're all free!

To earn these FREE awards, we simply have to collect as many register receipts as possible from September 1, 2023 through March 31, 2024. Ask your friends and relatives to shop at Strack & Van Til Food Market and save every receipt. Send the receipts to school with your students as often as possible. The school will count the value of the register tapes collected and redeem them for great educational awards that benefit your child. Thank you in advance for your participation!

EARLY DISMISSAL

Please make sure to send your child in with a note if you need to take them out of school early. Have your child bring the note to the office first thing in the morning and we will write a pass for them to leave class. Thank you for your continued support.

HAVE A WONDERFUL WEEKEND!!!